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NHSC scholars committed to primary care,
serving vulnerable patient populations after
medical school
As they pursue their dream of becoming a doctor, Kevin
Cates, Allan Medwick and Grace Walter are each at a
different point in the journey.  Read More

'Never give up' attitude leads to career success
for Dr. Latifa Pacheco
In June, Dr. Latifa Pacheco will stand on the stage at Miller
Auditorium as a graduate of the WMed Family Medicine
Residency Program. It will be a moment of celebration for
Pacheco, a moment to take stock ... Read More
 
Foundations of Clinical Medicine workshops give
new residents a chance to develop, hone skills
As they make the transition from medical school, WMed first-
year Internal Medicine and Medicine-Pediatrics residents are
getting a chance to develop and hone their diagnostic and
procedural ...  Read More
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Focus on emergency preparedness at WMed part
of keeping everyone safe
When it comes to emergency preparedness at the medical
school, Randy Edwards says it is a necessity, an avenue for
readying for the worst and ensuring that faculty, residents,
students and staff have the tools they need ... Read More
 
Medical school chosen by AAMC to participate in
Health Equity Systems Cohort
WMed is among eight institutions chosen by the Association
of American Medical Colleges (AAMC) to participate in a
collaborative effort aimed at improving health equity.  Read
more

Grant awarded to WMed professor to bolster
infant mortality reduction efforts
Dr. Catherine Kothari is well aware of the numbers, how
infants of color in Kalamazoo County are four times less likely
than white babies to make it to their first birthday.  Read More

Community support has been, will continue to
be, vital to medical school's success
Since the day he stepped foot in Kalamazoo as the founding
dean of Western Michigan University Homer Stryker M.D.
School of Medicine, the Kalamazoo community’s support for
the medical school has been palpable for Dr. Hal B. Jenson.
Read more 
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